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Dear Mr. Fay:

We have completed our review of'your June 1,1984 response to Generic Letter
83-28 with regard to Item 4.3, the design of automatic shunt trip for reactor
scram breakers at Point Beach Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. The details of
our review are contained in the enclosed Safety Evaluation.

We find that the design modifications are acceptable with the following excep-
tions: 1) Breaker position indication for the bypass breakers should be pro-
vided on the main control board and in a manner that will provide unambiguous
indication of the bypass condition of the reactor trip breakers (for example,
utilizing a breaker cell switch interlock). 2) Also, we request that you
confirm that test procedures will test the bypass breaker undervoltage trip
and will verify the operation of the bypass breaker position indication in-
cluding the unambiguous indication of reactor trip breaker bypass conditions.
3)Weunderstandthattheseismicqualificationoftheshunttripattachment
is being reviewed by the Westinghouse Owners Group (WOG). We request that
you notify the staff of the results of the WOG qualification program when
complete and confirm that the shunt trips for Point Beach Units 1 and 2 are
seismically qualified. 4) Last, we remind you that, as a separate item
covered by Generic Letter 83-28, technical specifications will be required
for the proposed modifications when completed.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc: See next page
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